
General Committee Meeting Thursday Sept 14th 33. 

 

Present: Jas Kershaw in the Chair.  

Messrs F Moss, E S Jones, R Wood, W H Andrew, H L Boardman, J Taylor, G Robson, R 

Bennett and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held August 3rd were read and adopted. 

 

Mr Harold Hampson was accepted as playing member by ballot. 

 

Mr Fred Ogden was accepted as a playing member subject to his nomination being 

posted the requisite period. 

 

The transfer of Mrs L Radcliffe from honorary to playing member was agreed to. 

 

The transfer of Mrs B A Morris from playing member to Honorary Member for next 

season was agreed to. 

 

The resignation as Honorary Member of Mr J W Morris was accepted. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - Herbert Ellis 2/6/9, J Andrew 

& Co 15/3 & 3/15/-, J Waterhouse & Co 9/-, J Ridyard & Sons £9/2/- & 6/6/-, E 

Marshall & Sons 13/9, J W Hall Ltd 1/15/10 & 5/6, Williamson & Ball Ltd 9/2, F E 

Rowbottom 1/7/-, ST John Ambulance 1/3/5 & Limewashing Cellars 12/-. Total 

£28/8/8. 

 

The Suggestion Book contained the suggestion that owing to the cutting up of the 

Tees at the short holes, it might be advisable to leave the grass longer as a 

protection. The matter was considered and it was decided to leave the matter with 

Brooks to see what could be done. 

 

A letter from Mr J W Kenworthy was read offering to provide the sum of £5 for a 

memento for the Kenworthy Cup. 

 

It was decided that the Secretary purchase the mementos for the Aitken Cup, Hall 

Cup, War Trophy and Payne Bowl to be similar to last year. 

 

It was decided not to provide the memento for the Ladies Woodcock Cup. 

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were taken as read. 

 

The Secretary produced the Draft Agenda for the Annual Autumn Meeting giving the 

attendance of Committee etc. 

 

In connection with the nominations for Committee, it was decided that in the event 

of four retiring members only being nominated that the voting papers be marked 

1,2,3, & 4 in the order which the voters decided that the 4th member be elected for 

one year. 



 

It was pointed out that this was the last meeting of the Committee prior to the 

General Meeting and Mr F Moss moved that a vote of thanks be given to Mr Jas 

Kershaw for his services as Captain during the past year and this was seconded by Mr 

Robson and supported by Mr Wood and Mr Boardman and carried.  

 

Mr Kershaw replied and said that he had had a very happy time and thanks members 

for their confidence and support. 

 

Jas Kershaw 

19/10/33. 


